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Subject: [EXTERNAL] Funding for 160ft of sidewalk
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Hi there,

   I know that you will be considering funding for the 160 ft of remaining sidewalk over by Cascade K-8 community school. I am requesting that you please, for
the safety of our students, find the funding somewhere. I have seen a few close calls of kids walking along that road and there were near misses with kids & cars.
It is so critical for those walking home from school that there be a safe route. It just doesn't make sense to have created the majority of a sidewalk along a road
and not follow it through to the corner. Our kids have already dealt with years of ongoing construction and will be dealing with years of light rail construction
staging in the lot next door - the least they can be provided with is a safe path to get home from school. 

Thank you in advance for putting the kids first!

Jennifer Drammeh
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